
 

Newsletter: October 2017 
 

Paul Banks Elementary 

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 

1340 East End Road Homer, AK 99603  

Contact Us:        -Blog: http://paulbankselementary.blogs.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/wpmu/ 

-Telephone: 226-1801              -Find us on Facebook  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

October 10 

-Spotlight Assembly 

October 17 

Site Council & Budget Meeting @ 5:30pm 

October 19 

-Picture Day 

October 20 

Inservice/Workday – No School 

October 25  

Early Release – dismissal at 

12:50pm 

October 26 & 27 

Parent/Teacher Conferences                

– no school for students 

PTA Book Fair 

October 31 

Halloween Parade @ 12:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES: 

Lunch Room: The lunchroom is  

looking for volunteers to help 

serve lunch. The first lunch 

period is from 11:00-11:30 and 

the second is from 11:30-12:00. 

Come and help serve lunch 

and then sit and have luch with 

your child. 

 

Early Release 

 

 

 

Wednesday, October 25 

-Dismissal will be at 12:50 pm 

-Busses will run their normal 

routes, just at an earlier time.  

 

Lunch: Hot lunch for students is $3.00. The PTA has set up an 

account with Foodservice for students who have forgotten their lunch 

money.  This account pays for the child’s lunch that day and a note 

goes home with the child telling parents they owe money to pay back 

this account.  You can send lunch money in to put on your child’s 

lunch account and the amount owed to the PTA account will be 

deducted and the rest put on your child’s lunch account.  It is very 

important to pay this account back as quick as possible as it is there 

for all students to use if the need arises. Free and reduced lunch 

applications are available in the office. 

Bus information: Please Call Apple Bus 

@ 235-0124 to set up bussing. They will 

inform you of bus routes and times. 

 

 

*It is very important to 

check your child’s 

backpack daily for 

important information 

being sent home by 

the school. 

 

Halloween Parade!! 

Tuesday October 31st  @ 12:30 

pm 

 

*Frightening and/or bloody costumes, 

masks and weapons are not appropriate. 

 

Picture Retakes are October 19 

If your child needs their picture re-taken, 

please send your pictures back to school 

with them before picture day. If your child 

needs their picture taken for the first time, 

please see the school for a picture packet.  
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